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David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.\W,,
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 586-8203
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RE: Numbering Resources

Dear Mr. Danner,

In regards of your letter on August 10" 2009, WeavTel would like to observe it had had
previously stated to WUTC staff that it would be returning blocks 699-4 and 699-6 upon
completion of its build in Stehekin along with the conclusion of the height of its seasonal influx
of customers ending in September. As soon as these priorities are addressed, WeavTel will be
able to apply its resources to the reprogramming and other technical tasks associated with
returning the number pools as requested by the WUTC. September is also when WeavTel will
be submitting its requested traffic studies, also as previously stated.

WeavTel has been engineering, planning, procuring equipment, programming and installing
network expansion that is exponentially increasing its coverage area and thereby its customer
base. This was allowed by the United States National Park Services’ recent approval of a Special
Use permit, and is consistent with the mandated mission of WeavTel to provide rural
communications services.

WeavTels previous action of already voluntarily returning two thousand block group
demonstrates WeavTels willingness to act as a compliant member under WUTC jurisdiction.

WeavTel requests that the WUTC does not summarily act to cause NeuStar to reclaim the
number blocks as it will cause undue hardship for our small organization with our limited
resources. Rather, we request the WUTC allow WeavTel to return the numbers on September
30" as previously discussed.
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WeavTel has had communications with NAMPA and has found that it had mistaken thousand
number block usage reports with CIC code number usage reports. WeavTel has taken
corrective actions in this matter and filed said reports.

Sincerely, VM
Richard J. Weaver

General Manager




